

**SATURDAY NIGHT LIVE GROUP  
STEERING COMMITTEE AND BUSINESS MEETING  
MINUTES JULY 9 2011**

The Group Chair opened the meeting with a moment of silence followed by the Serenity Prayer. The roll was called and the 7<sup>th</sup> Tradition basket was passed. The Group Secretary read the minutes from the last business meeting. A motion was made to accept the minutes. Motion passed.

**REPORTS:**

Chairperson: I apologize for my absence. I am very sick today at home in bed. Thank you Tim for stepping in for me.

We are pursuing a meeting with the SJPD but due to their restraints (not our effort) we have not been able to set up a meeting yet.

Discussion will take place today concerning the re-alignment of our budget to accommodate improvements in the room. These improvements were asked for during our Special Business Meeting and some were agreed upon last month. I would encourage the group to move forward and get as much of the work done that we can as we can.

Secretary: no report

Treasurer We had an “ok” month and just about broke even. We have 2,700 in a future rent account.

Finance Coordinator: I am new to the position and am trying to “get up to speed.”

GSR: no report

Intergroup Representative: Planning for the play in August continues. Unity Day committee is hard at work preparing for event at the end of August.

H&I. H&I now covers 25 facilities and always needs volunteers, see bulletin board for more details.

PI/CPC: PI needs people to cover the weekly PACT meetings for people recently released on from institutions.

Birthday Coordinator: “All is well.”

Events Coordinator: an SNL “Clean up your act day” is being planned for the future. Dance scheduled for July, followed by August picnic and September “Day in the

Gravel..”

Refreshments Coordinator: Need two new coffee pots. We use 4 and ½ 5 lb bags of coffee per week, The price keeps rising. Pilfering from supplies seems to be lessening.

Facilities Coordinator Extensive renovation proposal. See attached note.

Announcements Coordinator: no report

Archivist: The Archivist is the guy to see about replacing and creating meeting format pages.

Recording Coordinator:

Speaker Coordinator: Lenore thanked the group for allowing her to be of service.

Literature Coordinator: We have books and new meeting guides. Contact Sarah about specific pamphlets.

Female Sponsorship Coordinator:

Male Sponsorship Coordinator: no report.

Secretary Workshop Coordinator: Not much attendance last month but did workshop by request for individual.

---

Noon Meeting Coordinator:

6pm Meeting Coordinator: no report

8 p.m. Meeting Coordinator: no report

Midnight Meeting Coordinator: no report

**Old Business:**

**New Business:**

Proposal to make Facility improvements.

There was considerable discussion about the proposal, some were concerned about the

cost and some said it wasn't necessary. In the end the motion passed with only two opposed.

A motion was made to change the format to the Sunday Beginners meeting. See attached for more information on specifics. We will vote on it next month

**Newly Elected Positions:**

<b>Position</b>	<b>Name</b>	<b>Phone Number</b>
Group Sect.	Sheila	550-3039
Speaker Coord.	Mario	202-5054
Birthday Coord	Mara	624-7000
Sun 830	Christa	504-7869
Tues Mid	Tba	
Wed Noon	Ellen	854-9734
Thur 6pm	Mathew	991-4164
Thurs 8pm	Tom H.	
Fri 6pm	Pilar	
Sat Mid.	Mathew	

**What's on Your Mind?**

Meeting was adjourned with the Lords Prayer.

Respectfully Submitted,

KCC